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WISLEY APPEAL:  Funding request, 9th October 2023 
 
 
	
Dear	all 
	 
The	Taylor	Wimpey	Inquiry	commenced	a	week	or	so	ago	and	is	now	fully	underway.	
The	WAG	transport	expert	has	provided	his	evidence	and	the	WAG	air	quality	expert	is	
next	in	the	line	up.	 
	 
We	have	to	fight	with	all	we’ve	got	and	unfortunately,	the	cost	of	fighting	a	large	
organisation	like	TW	takes	both	determination	and	experts	to	out	perform	their	experts.	
This	community	has	plenty	of	the	former	but	the	latter	sadly	comes	at	a	price.	 
	 
Costs	are	significant,	eye	wateringly	high	in	fact	but	we	know	from	the	number	of	
objection	letters	and	from	everyone	we	talk	to	in	the	community,	how	strongly	
everyone	opposes	the	development.		 
	 
A	good	number	of	donations	to	WAG	have	been	made.	Our	enormous	thanks	to	those	
who	have	given.	 
	 
If	you	haven’t	yet	donated,	please	do	consider	making	a	donation.	Every	penny	goes	
straight	into	the	pot	to	pay	for	the	expert	help	required.	 
	 
We	know	the	cost	of	living	crisis	is	impactful.	Inflation	has	hit	us	all.	All	donations	help	
whether	they	are	for	a	few	pounds	or	for	a	whole	lot	more.	We	are	grateful	for	whatever	
you	can	spare.	 
	 
What	none	of	us	want,	is	to	have	to	stop	the	battle	midway	through	the	Inquiry	due	to	a	
lack	of	funds.	We	don’t	want	to	look	back	and	think	with	regret	we	didn’t	do	all	we	can	
to	stop	TW	in	their	tracks.	 
	 
Please	help	if	you	can.	Every	penny	counts.	 
	 
Donations	can	be	made	to 
Wisley	Airfield	Action	Group	 
sort	code	203535	 
account	number	10574287. 
	 
With	very	many	thanks	 
Helen	&	Imogen	&	Frances	&	Chris	 
WAG,	OPC,	OHRA,	VAWNT	 
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